
 

 

  

  

The FGFOA Free Internet-Based Webinar Series presents 
Understanding the Role of Special Districts 

Thursday, April 18, 2024 
2:00 p.m. – 3:40 p.m. EDT  

CPE: 2 Hours TB  
Field of Study: Business Management & Organization  

Non-Technical 
 

Click Here to Register and Join the Webinar 

  

 

 

 

  

Presenters: 
Jack Gaskins, Government Analyst, Special District Accountability Program  

Florida Commerce 

                                    
Kathryn Rossmell, Shareholder  
Lewis Longman & Walker, PA 

 

Overview: 
This webinar provides a review of the more common independent and dependent special districts, how they 
are created, their purpose, their governance, financial structures, and their ability to provide services and 
improvements (Business Improvement Districts, Community Development Districts, Fire Control, etc.). It will 
also provide information to finance professionals about how these types of districts can be established to 
provide services to citizens and specific areas to compliment already established programs.  
 

Learning Objectives: 
• Identify various types of independent and dependent special districts 
• Learn how special districts are created 
• Discuss how special districts are governed 
• List what special districts can and cannot do 
• Discuss when creating special districts within municipalities makes sense 

 

 

 

  

CPE Reporting Verification: Your participation will be recorded through the webinar software. You must be present and signed in the 
entire 100 minutes to receive credit. The FGFOA will receive a verification report after the webinar and will prepare the CPE certificates. 
You should receive your certificate via email in approximately 30 days. 

https://fgfoa-members.flcities.com/FGFOAWebinars/Home/FGFOAWebinars/Home.aspx?hkey=ea8ddf65-a709-4316-bdee-a3b015bca54b


This program being offered free of charge. 
System Requirements 
PC-based attendees 
Required: Windows® 7, Vista, XP or 2003 Server 
Macintosh®-based attendees 
Required: Mac OS® X 10.4.11 (Tiger®) or newer 
For additional information regarding registration please contact Karen Pastula, at kpastula@flcities.com  
FGFOA is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional 
education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual 
courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the National  
  
Registry of CPE Sponsors through its website: www.learningmarket.org.  

  

Paul Shamoun  
Executive Director 
Florida Government Finance Officers Association  
850-701-3648 

ptshamoun@flcities.com 
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